

Ashdon News

May 17th Edition



Fore!

Our school has recently welcomed Sarah Smith from Saffron Walden Golf Club. Sarah has taught the children in Class 3 over 4 lessons this term, introducing them to a sport many of them had never had the opportunity to participate in before.

I know that the children enjoyed this experience, so I am sure it will be welcome news that we plan to invite Sarah back next academic year and the parents of girls in Class 3 will have been sent details of the Girls Golf Rocks tuition scheme, if they want to build upon what they have learnt in school.









Stars of the Week

The Stars of the Week last time were:







Lunch times

Mrs Mack, our lead Midday Assistant, together with the support of her colleagues, has been providing a variety of activities for the children to participate in at lunchtimes across the week. Below are some photos of a few examples – den building, colouring and drawing and dancing.

Play and lunchtime equipment will be the first area that our newly formed School Council will tackle, with a view to providing a greater range of experiences.





